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The firm was mentioned in the Legal Times as one of the law firms assisting the Washington

Lawyers' Committee for Civil Rights and Urban Affairs in their efforts to provide free representation

to people who claim they were abused by Prince George's county police ("Pro Bono Bulletin board,"

August 6, 2001, p. 22).
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